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[bookmark: _GoBack]Made in USA Initiative Provides Hope for Arkansas Business Owner
Face-to-Face pitch could be key for company’s U.S. production
Little Rock, Ark. – An Arkansas inventor and business owner is hopeful that Walmart’s initiative to help create more American jobs will be the key to helping fulfill his own Made in USA dream. When Walmart announced its intent to invest $250 billion in products that support American jobs over the next 10 years, it was the opportunity Scott Bonge, of Little Rock, has been waiting for. Bonge will be pitching his invention to Walmart buyers at the company’s 2015 U.S. Manufacturing Summit and Open Call Event in Bentonville on July 7 and 8.
When Bonge launched his business in 2008, his goal was to produce a high-quality, affordable, America-made grooming product for men called the GoateeSaver. After several attempts to secure an American manufacturer, rejection forced him to take his production overseas.
”We looked at U.S. facilities from the beginning,” Bonge said, “but no factory would even entertain doing business with us.”
The GoateeSaver is a fully-adjustable shaving template that allows a man—with any sized, any shaped face—to create a perfect goatee. Bonge invented the unique device to solve his own goatee grooming problems. When he recognized its value, he wanted to share it with world. Since its release, the GoateeSaver has been featured on a variety of media outlets around the globe; including high-profile outlets such as the Rachael Ray Show, The Today Show and even The Tonight Show where it made its 2008 debut.
While Bonge has spent the past seven years steadily working to grow his successful business, he has not given up on bringing his company’s production to the United States. For the past six months, he has been actively searching for a U.S. company to make or assemble the GoateeSaver. While he has identified a few stateside factories, Bonge has not given up on finding a facility in his home state. 
“It has always been my goal to be manufactured in the United States,” Bonge said. “I am very excited about this initiative. It has the ability to help bring our company’s manufacturing home where it belongs.”
This is the second year Walmart has held the Open Call events; which are unique opportunities that put business owners in direct contact with buyers.
“This is the opportunity I have been waiting for and I am ready,” Bonge said.
For more information, please PR@goateesaver.com or call (208) 258-1819.
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